
 

 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 20th November 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Christmas Dinner  
 
During week commencing 17th December, our kitchen staff will be serving a festive menu 
which includes some of the children’s favourites.  Details of the menu choices can be found 
on the school noticeboard and on our website.   
 
Christmas dinner will be served on Wednesday 19th December and all our staff will be joining 
the children and helping to serve them.  The children will also be making their own party hats 
for the occasion.  The menu for the day will be: 
 
Roast Turkey, stuffing, chipolata sausages, roast potatoes, sliced carrots and brussel 
sprouts followed by dairy ice cream. The vegetarian option is a Quorn roast with all the 
trimmings. 
 
In order for the kitchen to place their orders, please can you complete the reply slip below to 
confirm if your child would like to have a Christmas dinner and return this by Thursday 22nd 
November 2018.  We apologise that this is short notice. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of the School Catering Team 
 

 
Christmas Dinner 
 
I would like my child to have a Christmas dinner on Wednesday 19th December. 
 
Name ____________________________________________     Class ________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 


